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Comments: I have ridden Wolf Creek for the last 5 years and is a long history of winter recreation on the Forest

without  any conflict between uses during the winter months and at elevation with the snow depth that the

Mountain / Forest receive's Snowmobiles have minimal impact on the forest or to the wildlife. Exclusionary

Corridors around Continental Divide  Trail and several others in several places is not beneficial and will destroy

the sport in and only hurt the Wolf Creek surrounding communities of South Fork, Pagosa Springs and  Del

Norte. We in the snowmobile community are stewards of the back country and only aim to protect the areas that

we travel. Please do not limit our access to Rio Grande National Forest with limiting our access and making

exclusionary corridors because of your Over Snow Travel Management Plan.


